
DEAR	
  PARENTS	
  &	
  STUDENTS…since	
  the	
  flyer	
  below	
  was	
  sent	
  out,	
  we	
  have	
  
redesigned	
  the	
  process	
  for	
  choosing	
  the	
  8	
  volunteers.	
   	
  Not	
  all	
  students	
  are	
  
receiving	
   the	
   letter	
   home	
   on	
   the	
   same	
   day,	
   and	
   in	
   fairness	
   to	
   all,	
   we	
  will	
  
move	
  to	
  a	
  lottery	
  system.	
  	
  	
  All	
  completed	
  permission	
  slips	
  must	
  be	
  received	
  
in	
  the	
  office	
  by	
  end	
  of	
  day	
  Monday,	
  October	
  15th.	
  	
  All	
  names	
  will	
  be	
  entered	
  
into	
   the	
   pot	
   the	
  morning	
   of	
   Tuesday,	
   October	
   16th,	
   and	
  Mr.	
   Cardone	
   will	
  
choose	
  eight	
  names.	
  	
  Those	
  chosen	
  students	
  will	
  be	
  notified	
  on	
  October	
  16th	
  
during	
  school.	
  	
  	
  
	
  
We	
  hope	
  this	
  change	
  will	
  allow	
  all	
  interested	
  students	
  the	
  same	
  opportunity	
  
to	
  volunteer.	
   	
  We	
  will	
   announce	
  an	
  updated	
  system	
   for	
  all	
  PTA-­‐Sponsored	
  
events	
  in	
  the	
  near	
  future.	
  	
  

 

ATTENTION SIXTH AND SEVENTH GRADE STUDENTS 

It is that time of year again and we are gearing up for the Fall Harvest Social. The 

Social will take place on October 20, 2012 in the Saint James cafeteria. We need eight 

volunteers from the sixth or seventh grade to help with the craft tables and games. All 

volunteers will receive community service credits. 

The Social takes place between 6:30 p.m. through 9:00 p.m. however all volunteers 

need to arrive at the cafeteria by 6:00 p.m. and they must stay until 9:00 p.m. to receive 

community service credit. 

We can only accommodate eight volunteers therefore only the first eight 

students to return a completed permission slip will be selected to volunteer.  

All log books will be signed at the end of the night. Only the students who had 

been pre-selected in advance to volunteer will receive community service credit.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either Jennifer Hall at 

jstonehall@redbanklaw.com or Lisa Goga at LisaMarieG812@yahoo.com.  


